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This Policy Update is being sent as a reminder to all  IV-D workers who issue Administrative 
Income Withholding Orders (IWO).   
 
Please do not issue and send an IWO to the employer of a non-custodial parent until 
after the debts have been set up on the ATLAS case.  
 
If an IWO is sent prior to the debts being set up, the amount for payment on arrears may be 
incorrect, causing the employer to deduct the wrong amount from the non-custodial parent's 
pay.   
 
In addition, an IWO issued prior to debt set up can cause money posted from this order to go 
into suspense because of a lack of a debt set up on the case.   
 
 


